
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 21-AA27 
Service Station Fuels 

 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
The City will hold a public bid opening immediately after the deadline for submitting bids.  
Bidders wishing to view the virtual bid opening can visit 
https://www.duluthmn.gov/purchasing/bids-request-for-proposals/ and click the appropriate 
link.  At this time the City is not holding in-person bid openings.   
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by initialing and dating Addendum 1 below the 
bid form on the invitation for bids. 
 
Posted: October 4, 2021 
 
 

https://www.duluthmn.gov/purchasing/bids-request-for-proposals/

